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Hello . My name is Rachel Martin. I live at 311 Pitt St . in Wilkinsbuzg, PA 15221 . 
here today to state my support for the Department of Environmental Protection's 
proposed changes to the Pennsylvania Clean Vehicle Program. 

When I moved to Pittsburgh just a couple year~,,ago from Clarion County, I was struck by 
the visible smog I could see on hot summer days, obscuring the famous Pittsburgh 
skyline . My husband and I had some concerns about moving to the area, as .he has 
asthma, and we were concerned that the poor local air quality would make it worse. But, we moved here anyway; and his asthma has indeed gotten worse. 

I've talked to a lot of older folks in this area, and they remark-on how much cleaner the 
air is than it was in the past - they tell stories of days . when you couldn't see the sun for the smoke and soot . . Clearly, the region's air quality has improved from 50 years ago, but we still have a long way to go. The emissions reductions that would result from 
implementation of the PA Clean Vehicles Program are an important step in making our air cleaner and healthier . A recent study sponsored by the EPA and the CDC found that any reduction in smog-forming ozone would benefit public health by decreasing 
premature deaths . The difference in emissions reductions between the PA Clean Vehicle Program and the federal standards is not trivial = it can be measured in lives saved. 

We know we need to clean up our air. We know we need to find ways to reduce oil consumption. The Pennsylvania Clean Vehicle Program does both of these, while saving consumers money at the pump and providing more fuel-efficient vehicle choices. This is a "no-brainer." Again, please support the DEP's proposed changes to the Pennsylvania Clean Vehicle Program. 

	

Thank you. 




